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NEW TO THE PARISH? WELCOME! 

Rectory office. 
or changing address are asked to contact the 
New parishioners and those moving from the parish    

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
Individual confessions are heard on Saturday, 
from 2:45PM—3:30PM or anytime by appointment. 

MASS SCHEDULE 

Saturday Vigil ~ 4:00PM 

WEEKDAYS 

Friday ~ 8:30AM 

HOLY DAYS OF OBLIGATION 
8:30AM and 7:00PM 

Monday through Thursday ~ 7:30AM 

Sundays ~ 8:00AM, and 11:00AM  

WEEKENDS 

DOWNLOAD OUR MOBILE APP! 

Read the latest bulletin,  Pastor’s blog and find other 
useful information on your mobile device. 

BAPTISMS 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 

contact the Parish Office to make arrangements. 

wedding date be confirmed.  
6 months in advance with a priest.  Only then can a  

INTERESTED IN BECOMING CATHOLIC? 

Father James Schmitz, Pastor 
 jschmitz@leothegreat.org 

Mary Lou Hauck, Office Manager 
mlhauck@leothegreat.org 

Brenda Basalla, Business Manager 
bbasalla@leothegreat.org 
 

Julie Slattery, Associate Musician 
jslattery@leothegreat.org 

Mickey Stitt, Music Director 
mstitt@leothegreat.org 

Macrina Dodson, Pastoral Minister 
mdodson@leothegreat.org 

SCHOOL HOURS:  
Monday through Friday/School Day ~ 8:00AM—2:45PM 

about the Catholic Faith, please call the Rectory. 

Facebook—leothegreatorg 

Instagram @leothegreatorg 

Main Office ~ 7:30AM—3:30PM 

216.661.1006 
PARISH STAFF: 

Sister Erin Zubal, OSU, Principal 
ezubal@leothegreat.org 

Eileen Breitmeyer, School Secretary 
ebreitmeyer@leothegreat.org 

Susan Poultney, Preschool Director 
spoultney@leothegreat.org 

Mary Perry, Director of Religious Education (DRE) 
mperry@leothegreat.org 

Cindy Funari, Tuition Manager 
cfunari@leothegreat.org 

SCHOOL STAFF: 
216.661.2120 

Monday through Friday ~ 9:00AM—7:00PM 

Saturday ~ Noon—5:30PM 

RECTORY/OFFICE HOURS:  

Sunday ~ 9:00AM—12:30PM Parents desiring Baptism for their children are asked 

Preparations and arrangements must be made at least 

If you are curious about becoming Catholic or have questions 

Twitter @leothegreatorg 

     PENTECOST SUNDAY 



INSPIRATION FOR THE WEEK 
As we gather on this very beautiful feast of Pentecost we are reminded that God 

has not abandoned us but has left us the gift of the Holy Spirit as an advocate and 

guide. Negotiating our lives and living the Gospel can sometimes be difficult 

tasks. We are not always sure how to act or where to turn. We stand a better 

chance of obtaining greater clarity and focus and discerning what direction to take 

when we use the gifts of the Holy Spirit that we have been given. 

JUNE 4, 2017—PENTECTOST SUNDAY 



   

      PARISH SUPPORT 
 

 

                   

 

 

 

 

Sunday, May 21st 
 

Basket Collection…………………...…...$  6,114.50 

WeShare (online) …………………..……      675.00    

Total  ………………………………...….$  6,789.50 
 

 

 

 Sunday, May 28th 

Basket Collection…………………..…....$  5,713.50 

WeShare (online) ………………………..      470.00 

Total  ……………………………….. ….$  6,183.50 
 

 

Assessments (May)………………....…...$   1,060.00 

Capital Improvement (May)…………….$      505.00 
 

 

Thank you for your continued support        

 

 
 

June 5th to June 11th 

 

Monday, June 5th: St. Boniface 
  7:30a.m. +Joseph & Rosemarie Hamski (Family) 

Tuesday, June 6th: St. Norbert 

  7:30a.m. +Mary Pasela (Husband) 

Wednesday, June 7th: Weekday 

   7:30a.m. Fr. Jim Schmitz - Anniversary of Ordination 

Thursday, June 8th: Weekday 

  7:30a.m.  To be announced 

Friday, June 9th: St. Ephrem 

  8:30a.m. +Domenica & Giuseppe Zappitelli (John & Irma) 

Saturday, June 10th: Weekday 

  4:00p.m. Family Intentions (Jack & Dianne Toronski) 

Sunday, June 11th: THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 

   8:00a.m.  People of the Parish 

 11:00a.m. +Mildred Handlovic, David Handlovic (Family) 
 

 

 
 

First Reading:  Acts 2:1-11 

 Pentecost was a Jewish feast that celebrated the 

beginning of the harvest. It took place 50 days after the 

feast of Passover. Jewish pilgrims came to Jerusalem from 

all over the ancient world for the celebration. Today we 

hear how Pentecost became a Christian feast. 
  

 

 

Second Reading: 1Corinthians 12:3-7, 12-13 

 Paul’s first letter to the Corinthians responds to a letter 

they wrote to him. They had asked him how to deal with the 

diversity of gifts in the community, and the rivalries and 

jealousies that inevitable arose. In today’s passage, he uses 

a comparison that we will recognize immediately. 
    

 

 

Readings for the Week of June 4, 2017 
 

Sunday: Acts 2:1-11/Ps 104:1, 24, 29-31, 34/1 Cor 12:3b-

7, 12-13/Jn 20:19-23 

Monday: Tb 1:3; 2:1b-8/Ps 112:1b-2, 3b-6/Mk 12:1-12 

Tuesday: Tb 2:9-14/Ps 112:1-2, 7-9/Mk 12:13-17 

Wednesday: Tb 3:1-11a, 16-17a/Ps 25:2-5ab, 6, 7bc-9/Mk 

12:18-27 

Thursday: Tb 6:10-11; 7:1bcde, 9-17; 8:4-9a/Ps 128:1-5/

Mk 12:28-34 

Friday: Tb 11:5-17/Ps 146:1b-2, 6c-10/Mk 12:35-37 

Saturday: Tb 12:1, 5-15, 20/Tb 13:2, 6efgh-8/Mk 12:38-44 

Next Sunday: Ex 34:4b-6, 8-9/Dn 3:52-56/2 Cor 13:11-13/

Jn 3:16-18 

PLEASE REMEMBER...Sarah Geier, Edward P. 

Gorczyca, Betty Jayne Glover, Bob 

McLaughlin, Stella Sugalski, Donna 

Mlady, Cheri Minch, Theresa Pauloski, 

Annamae Sironen, Ann Sazpansky, Larry 

Kuznik, Jo Hoffman, Anna Mendoza, 

John Risko, Glenn “Joe” Hess, Diane Soler, Muffie 

Bone, Theresa Truxall, Gary LaBuda, Jeanette 

Klaehn, Ruth Frohlich, Stanley Kosiba, Ron Vokac, 

Charles Hakain, Walter Milewski,  Doug Burcham, 

Morgan Sisley, Elizabeth Woisnet & Lisa Rivera. 

GREAT SWEEPSTAKES WINNER 
 

Caryn Vazzana 

$100.00 - May 29th 
 

CONGRATULATIONS! Don’t forget to sign up for 

our Great Sweepstakes. Forms are available at the 

Information Desk in Church or the Rectory Office . 

Every week we pray for those 

discerning  a vocation in religious life.  
 

Sr. Bea Tiboldi, OP 

Dominican Sisters of Peace 

Temporary Professed 
 

 

     

Pray that she may continue to persevere 

and that others may respond to God’s call. 

ST. LEO THE GREAT—CLEVELAND, OHIO 

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 

A slight adjustment is being made in 

our Saturday office hours. During the 

Summer we will now be open from 

Noon to 5:30 p.m. on Saturday. The rest of the 

week will remain the same. 



ST. LEO THE GREAT—CLEVELAND, OHIO 

REGISTER WITH US 

Have you moved into the area recently? Or 

have you been joining us for Mass? We would 

love to have you as a registered member of our 

parish family. Please stop at the information 

desk in the vestibule of the church, at the rectory office, 

or call 216-661-1006. 

THIS WEEK AT ST. LEO’S 

June 5th to June 11th 

 

Monday, June 5th 

Tuesday, June 6th 
  6:30 p.m. SVDP                                                  Francis 

Wednesday, June 7th 
  6:30 p.m. Girl Scouts #71720                             Francis 

  7:00 p.m. Choir Practice                                     Church 

Thursday, June 8th  
  1:00 p.m. Women’s Knitting                               Francis 

  7:00 p.m. Knights of Columbus                             Great 

Friday, June 9th 

   7:30 p.m. Recovery International                          Great 

Saturday, June 10th 
   2:45 p.m. Confessions                                        Church 

   3:00 p.m. Grapevine                                              Great 

Sunday, June 11th  
    9:00 a.m. Bishop Barron’s Video Series              Great

 

 

 
 

Dear Parishioners, 
 

 Last Friday we celebrated the Mass of Christian Burial 

for Stanley Sienkiewicz. He served in the Air Force and so 

had military honors at the cemetery service, most appropri-

ate as we celebrated Memorial Day over that weekend. May 

he and all who served in the military rest in peace as we 

remember them in prayer and gratitude. 

 We will watch another one of Bishop Barron's Catholi-

cism videos next Sunday, June 11th. He will be speaking 

about the Communion of Saints. Feel free to join us (coffee 

& donuts will be available) in the Parish Center at 9am.  

 We welcome Jameson Jarrett into the Church as he is 

baptized next Saturday. We never tire of celebrating the 

new life that is given both in birth and in baptism.  

 When I was with the children in the church as they were 

practicing for their First Holy Communion a few weeks ago, 

one of them asked me if I live here at the church. I told 

them I did live here & they wondered where my bed was! I 

had to explain that I lived in the rectory building attached to 

the church, not in the church building itself. Though there 

are some priests in our Diocese and elsewhere who live in 

an apartment or house that is not on church property, it is 

very convenient of course to live in a rectory so that I can 

say that I work at home (or do I live where I work?). Is it an 

advantage to live on church property? Well, there is a say-

ing amongst us priests that if you ask six priests about 

something, you will get 10 opinions! We do like to let peo-

ple know what we think about things. But today as we cele-

brate the feast of Pentecost, we remember that it is the Holy 

Spirit whose wisdom we all depend on. May that Holy Spir-

it be generous to us as we continue our parish and Church 

mission of spreading the good news that God is with us al-

ways...whether we are in church or at work or at home (or at 

all the above at the same time).  

 This week on June 7th, my classmates and I celebrate 

our 31st anniversary of ordination, when I first started to 

live in the church! It continues to be a great joy to serve you 

and I ask only for your prayers that I and my classmates 

may do that well.  

 I wrote last week that from time to time I'll share a 

quote with you. Here's one pertaining to whether we are in 

or out of the Church (church with a small c and Church with 

a big C): "You're not too bad to stay out and your not too 

good to come in." During the summer months especially, it 

is good to remember how much we all need Church, wheth-

er we lean more on the sinner or the saint side. So I wel-

come you once again to my home and yours as I say, "see 

you in church." 



INFORMATION DESK 

  For the convenience of our parishioners, 

  we are bringing the rectory office to you 

  after the weekend Masses. The information 

  desk is located in the vestibule.    

Listed are some of the things that are available:  

 sponsor certificates 

 popular gift cards  

 new parishioner registration forms 

 Mass intentions 

 Parish Community Center rental forms 

 alumni association forms  

 great sweepstakes tickets 

 help with our website & mobile app 

 choir and handbell choir sign-ups 

 

   Please feel free to stop by after Mass. 

ST. LEO THE GREAT—CLEVELAND, OHIO 

SUMMER VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

St. Leo the Great along with 

St. Thomas More and Mary 

Queen of Peace Parishes will 

be presenting Summer Vaca-

tion Bible School. St. Thomas 

More will be the host location. VBS will be open to all 

children (day school and PSR) entering Kindergarten 

through 5th grade for the 2017/2018 school year. This 

year’s program will take place from July 10th-14th 

from 9:00am -12:00 noon so be sure to mark your cal-

endars. Registration Forms are available in the Rec-

tory Office and should be returned by June 20th. 

Contact Mary Perry, mperry@leothegreat.org if you 

are interested in volunteering. 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

NOTICE! SUMMER CHANGES! 

This message on a store front or on 

a flyer usually means shorter sum-

mertime hours will be in effect. Not 

with your St. Vincent de Paul Outreach Organization 

here at St. Leo’s though. Suffering is a year round prob-

lem. Your help with food is still very much needed. Our 

food and staples collection is next weekend, June 10th 

and 11th. We are in need of Italian Salad Dressing, 

Baked Beans, Peanut Butter, Cereal, Pancake Mix & 

Syrup, Laundry Soap, Dishwashing Soap and Toilet 

Paper. PLEASE don’t take a summer vacation from 

helping. THANK YOU! 

GIFT CARD CERTIFICATES 

The Gift Card Program is an excellent way 

to help support your Parish. A complete 

list of the gift cards is available at the rec-

tory office or on our website. They make 

great graduation gifts. THANK YOU! 

SANCTUARY CANDLE INTENTIONS 

The Sanctuary Candle is the candle next to the 

Tabernacle, which signifies the real presence 

of Christ within it. You can dedicate this 

Sanctuary Candle in memory of a loved one 

or for a special intention for two weeks; the 

name will be published in the bulletin so that 

your intention can be prayed for by everyone during 

that time. The donation for the candle is $10.00.              

 Please stop by the Rectory Office or the Infor-

mation Desk in the vestibule of the church to request a 

Sanctuary Candle Intention. 

PARISH COMMUNITY CENTER 
The Great Room in our Parish 

Community Center is available to rent 

for special events, parties, meetings, 

funeral luncheons, etc. For more 

information or to book, please contact Mina Rolando 

at 216-544-0190 or visit our website at leothegreat.org.  

GREAT 

ROOM  

FOR RENT 

PLENARY INDULGENCE FOR THE  

CENTENNIAL OF THE FATIMA APPARITIONS 

 The Apostolic Penitentiary has granted a plenary 

indulgence for the centennial anniversary of the Fatima 

apparitions. The indulgence can be gained by the faith-

ful on the 13th of each month, from May to October 

2017 by visiting an image of Our Lady of Fatima and 

devotedly participating there in any celebration or 

prayer in honor of the Virgin Mary, pray the Our Fa-

ther, recite the Profession of Faith (Creed) and invoke 

Our Lady of Fatima. Invocation to Our Lady of Fatima 

can be made with the following prayer: 

 

O God, who chose the Mother of your Son to be our 

Mother also,  

grant us that, persevering in penance and prayer for 

the salvation of the world, 

we may further more effectively each day the reign of 

Christ. Who lives and reigns for ever and ever. Amen. 
 

 For more information about indulgences, please 

visit www.dioceseofcleveland.org/worship 

 We will have a document entitled “Indulgences 

and our Spiritual Life” on the tables by the doors of the 

church for additional information on indulgences. 



BUS TRIPS 
Thursday, June 15th—The Meadows 

 Meadows Racetrack & Casino in Meadow Lands, PA 

 Report 8:30 a.m. - Depart - 9:00 a.m.  

 Arrive at Casino at 12:00 p.m.  - Depart at 5:00 p.m. 

 Return - approx. 8:00 p.m. 

 Cost: $33.00 (Casino Bonus: - $25.00 free play) 
 

Thurs. July 20th—Cuyahoga Valley Train Ride 

 Hartville Lunch and Shopping 

 Tour Chocolate Factory (Harry London) 

 Cold Stone Creamery 

 Report 7:30 a.m. - Depart - 8:00 a.m.  

 Return - approx. 5:15 p.m. 

 Cost: $60.00 
 

Contact Joanne Todd at 440-526-3505  

for more information or to book your trip. 
 

ALL ARE WELCOME! 

CLUSTER CORNER 

 

MARY QUEEN OF PEACE—Blue Army Holy 

Hour...on the Third Sunday of every month at 2 pm 

in the Chapel. Beautiful prayers and devotions of-

fered for the intercession of Our Lady of Fatima will 

next be offered on Sunday, June 18th at 2 pm. 
 

ST. CHARLES BORROMEO—Fall Retreat...with 

the Trappists in Genesee Abbey, NY - October 12th– 

15th. Transportation & all inclusive estimated cost 

$150-$200/person. Questions? Please contact Brian 

Pelcin in the parish office. (440-884-3030) Registra-

tion Opens June 1st  
 

ST. THOMAS MORE—8th Annual St. Thomas 

More Festival...June 25th - 1:00 to 8:00 pm. Free 

Admission to Church Grounds. Fun Events All Day. 

Live Polka Music, Children’s Games, Car Show from 

1-5pm & Great Food! 

ST. LEO THE GREAT—CLEVELAND, OHIO 

50TH WEDDING ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION 

The annual 50th Wedding Anniversary 

Celebration will be held on Sunday, July 

30, 2017 at the          Cathedral of St. John 

the Evangelist. Reservations will be ac-

cepted for couples married 50 years 

(married in 1967). Couples who are cele-

brating other significant anniversaries (55 

or over) or have missed previous celebra-

tions are welcome to register and attend. Seating is lim-

ited in the Cathedral. The number of guests will be deter-

mined by the seating capacity and total number regis-

tered. 

Date & Time: Sunday, July 30, 2017 at 2:30 p.m. Mass        

Place: Cathedral of St. John the Evangelist    

 

Please call Mary Lou at 216-661-1006 or email her at 

mlhauck@leothegreat.org to register 

PARISH GUIDE BOOK—deadline to submit information is June 18th 

We are starting to work on the 2017 Guide Book.  If you do not want your name, address, and/or phone number printed 

in the Guide Book, please fill out this form and return it to the rectory or place it in the collection basket. You may also 

fill out this information online at our website or mobile app.  Thank you! 
 

Family Name:_______________________________________ 

Address:___________________________________________ 

Phone Number:______________________________________ 
 

  ____Do not print my name.    ____Do not print my phone number. 

  ____Do not print my address.    ____This is my updated information. 

FEST 2017 
The FEST 2017 is less than two 

months away! On Sunday, August 6, 

39,000+ from across our region for a 

day of faith, family, and fun – all for 

FREE. Will you be one of them? 

Come and hear the best of the best of 

the national Christian artists, includ-

ing Grammy Winners and Nominees for King and 

Country, Laura Story, Matt Maher and Crowder. It’s 

not just an epic concert, though the day also includes 

dynamic activities for all ages, opportunities for 

prayer and reflection AND our large outdoor Mass, 

followed by fireworks. We need your help to make 

this amazing day possible – please consider donating 

just two hours of your time by volunteering for The 

FEST. Volunteers get a FREE t-shirt and are essen-

tial to making this event possible. For more infor-

mation, or to register to help, go to 

www.theFEST.us. 



JUNE 4, 2017—PENTECOST SUNDAY 


